
MTS Customer Support - ref # 5366635
 1-800-749-3813 | myteamshop@bsnsports.com

 Team Coordinator Bryce Reading Bryce.Reading@ucaa.org

Access Code

www.bsnteamsports.com

   Order 9/30 to 10/10

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.

    

 
    

PAGE 1 OF 6
UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
OCTOBER

10
UPPER COLUMBIA ACADEMY

UCA SPIRITWEAR APPAREL 2019

$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt

$24.95 FAN FAVORITE
FLEECE
HOODED
SWEATSHIRT
Available in 1 other
color.

$17.00 BSN SPORTS
PHENOM LS T-
SHIRT

$9.95 PORT & CO 50/50
COTTON/POLY T-
SHIRT
Available in 2 other
colors.

$17.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt

$12.95 PORT & CO L/S
50/50
COTTON/POLY
TEE
Available in 2 other
colors.

$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt

$9.95 LADIES 50/50
COTTON/POLY T-
SHIRT
Available in 2 other
colors.

$29.75 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody

$12.95 Port Authority
Snapback
Trucker Cap

 

UCALIONS19
Click Here To

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/UCALIONS19?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link
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$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom
SS Tee

YouthYouth

$15.95 Nike Campus
Cap
Available in 1 other
color.

$29.75 BSN Sports
Youth Recruit
Hood

YouthYouth

$19.95 Nike Dri-FIT
Swoosh Flex Cap
Available in 2 other
colors.

$33.00 Nike Club Fleece
Crew Sweatshirt

$18.95 SIDELINE
BEANIE
Available in 1 other
color.

$15.95 Nike Sideline
Beanie
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody $26.00 Nike Legend

Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.00 Nike Women's
Club Fleece
Hoody

 

UCALIONS19
Click Here To

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/UCALIONS19?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link
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$25.50 Nike Women's
Legend Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.00 Nike Women's
Legend Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$27.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
Crew Tee

$31.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
LS Hoodie

$17.00 BSN SPORTS
PHENOM LS T-
SHIRT

$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt

$29.75 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoody $17.00 BSN SPORTS

Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt

$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt

$29.75 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoody

 

UCALIONS19
Click Here To

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/UCALIONS19?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link
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$15.00 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom
SS Tee

YouthYouth

$29.75 BSN Sports
Youth Recruit
Hood

YouthYouth

$33.00 Nike Club Fleece
Crew Sweatshirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$45.00 Nike Therma
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$35.00 Nike Women's
Club Fleece
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.

$25.75 Nike Women's
Legend Long
Sleeve T-Shirt

$24.00 Nike Women's
Legend Short
Sleeve T-Shirt

$27.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
Crew Tee

$31.00 Nike Women's
Legend Veneer
LS Hoodie

 

UCALIONS19
Click Here To

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/UCALIONS19?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link


MTS Customer Support - ref # 5366635
 1-800-749-3813 | myteamshop@bsnsports.com

 Team Coordinator Bryce Reading Bryce.Reading@ucaa.org

Access Code

www.bsnteamsports.com

   Order 9/30 to 10/10

No orders will be accepted after the deadline.

    

 
    

PAGE 5 OF 6
UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
OCTOBER

10
UPPER COLUMBIA ACADEMY

UCA SPIRITWEAR APPAREL 2019

$24.75 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover

$24.75 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover

$34.75 Nike Men's
Shortsleeve Polo $65.25 Nike Showtime

Full-Zip Hoodie $34.75 Nike Women's
Dry Shortsleeve
Polo

$65.25 Nike Women's
Showtime Full-
Zip Hoodie

$24.75 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover

$24.75 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover

$34.75 Nike Men's
Shortsleeve Polo
Available in 1 other
color.

$65.25 Nike Showtime
Full-Zip Hoodie

 

UCALIONS19
Click Here To
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$34.75 Nike Women's
Dry Shortsleeve
Polo
Available in 1 other
color.

$43.50 Nike Women's
Epic Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.

$65.25 Nike Women's
Showtime Full-
Zip Hoodie

$69.25 Nike NSW
Windrunner
Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.

$69.25 Nike Women's
NSW Windrunner
Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.

$23.75 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt

$35.00 Nike Club Fleece
Hoody

 

UCALIONS19
Click Here To

https://www.bsnteamsports.com/shop/UCALIONS19?utm_source=flyer&utm_medium=pdf&utm_campaign=store_shop&utm_content=store_link



